Item 7

Dio Synod

03.11.12

The Diocese of Salisbury
Diocesan Synod

CHANGES TO ARCHDEACONRY BOUNDARIES

Sarum Archdeaconry and Heytesbury deanery
1
Background

The decision to appoint a fourth archdeacon as Archdeacon of Wilts offers the opportunity to reshape the roles of the Archdeacons of Sarum and Wilts.
The appointment of Alan Jeans to a dual role of Archdeacon of Sarum and Diocesan Parish Development Advisor called for a reduction in the size of the Sarum Archdeaconry. This was achieved by taking Heytesbury into the Archdeaconry of Wilts by means of a Pastoral Order made in 2003.
The role of the Archdeacon of Sarum has been examined as part of the process which resulted in the appointment of a new Bishop of Ramsbury and a new Archdeacon of Wilts. It has been decided that he can best serve the mission of the church in the diocese by relinquishing his current role as Diocesan Director of Ordinands and taking on responsibility across the diocese for Fresh Expressions and emerging patterns of Church.

It seems appropriate to consider whether the Archdeaconries of Sarum and Wilts should be changed in order to make them similar in the demands they will place on their respective archdeacons. One of the benefits will be reduced demands and travelling for the Archdeacon of Wilts, which will release time for work across the diocese. The Archdeacon of Sarum will be able conveniently to provide archidiaconal ministry to the Heytesbury from his base in Salisbury.
The appendices describe the current situation and the proposed redistribution.
The change to deanery boundaries would be effected by a Pastoral Order under the Mission and Pastoral Measure 2011. There would be a formal consultation with interested parties in Heytesbury Deanery. Approval by Diocesan Synod will save the diocese the administrative cost of consulting with all parishes and beneficed clergy in both Wilts and Sarum Archdeaconries. 
2.
Recommendation

That the boundaries of the Sarum and Wilts archdeaconries be changed to transfer the Heytesbury Deanery into the Sarum Archdeaconry.

The Venerable Stephen Waine

Archdeacon of Dorset

17 October 2012

Appendix 1 – current archdeaconries

	Deanery
	Parish Churches
	Chapels of Ease
	Dedicated licensed buildings
	Total licensed buildings
	Benefices
	Parishes
	Clergy with SoPs

	Salisbury
	11
	4
	0
	15
	8
	10
	26

	Alderbury
	18
	2
	2
	22
	3
	18
	14

	Stonehenge
	26
	0
	1
	27
	6
	23
	15

	Chalke
	36
	3
	0
	39
	4
	32
	9

	SARUM  total
	91
	9
	3
	103
	21
	83
	64

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Heytesbury
	27
	3
	3
	33
	8
	20
	19

	Devizes
	27
	1
	1
	29
	10
	25
	19

	Bradford
	24
	3
	2
	29
	13
	24
	25

	Calne
	16
	2
	0
	18
	6
	15
	7

	Marlborough
	17
	2
	0
	19
	4
	16
	7

	Pewsey
	27
	1
	1
	29
	3
	26
	9

	WILTS total
	138
	12
	7
	157
	44
	126
	86

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Diocese total
	497
	41
	36
	574
	150
	453
	346


Appendix 2 – proposed archdeaconries

	Deanery
	Parish Churches
	Chapels of Ease
	Dedicated licensed buildings
	Total licensed buildings
	Benefices
	Parishes
	Clergy with SoPs

	Salisbury
	11
	4
	0
	15
	8
	10
	26

	Alderbury
	18
	2
	2
	22
	3
	18
	14

	Stonehenge
	26
	0
	1
	27
	6
	23
	15

	Chalke
	36
	3
	0
	39
	4
	32
	9

	Heytesbury
	27
	3
	3
	33
	8
	20
	19

	SARUM  total
	118
	12
	6
	136
	29
	103
	83

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Devizes
	27
	1
	1
	29
	10
	25
	19

	Bradford
	24
	3
	2
	29
	13
	24
	25

	Calne
	16
	2
	0
	18
	6
	15
	7

	Marlborough
	17
	2
	0
	19
	4
	16
	7

	Pewsey
	27
	1
	1
	29
	3
	26
	9

	WILTS total
	111
	9
	4
	124
	36
	106
	67
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